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Dedham Retirement Board 

William T. Keefe, Executive Director 

Revised Allocation of the FY26 Appropriation 

May 29, 2025 

Required Fiscal Year 2026 Appropriation: $4,962,030 

This Commission is hereby furnishing you with the revised allocation of the FY26 appropriation 
which commences July 1, 2025. This revises the allocation provided in our November 27, 2024 
memorandum. 

The allocation by governmental unit was determined by Segal as part of their January 1, 2024 
actuarial valuation. 

The allocation by governmental unit is as follows: 

Town of Dedham: 
Housing Authority: 

$4,614,365 
$347,665 

If you have any questions, please contact PERAC's Actuary, John Boorack, at (617) 666-4446 
Extension 935. 
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